ASUNTO: ENGLISH SPEAKING PARENTS WANTED!
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are a native or bilingual ENGLISH speaker, and you and your child are ready to have FUN while sharing your skills with your best friends,… READ ON!
The Bilingual Family Club at San José Obrero seeks to support bilingual learning at our school. 
· Homework Helper: Some parents find it challenging to help their children with homework in English. Wouldn’t it make sense to get together and turn homework time into an opportunity to spend time with friends?
· Activities: Even those who do not find homework in English to be particularly challenging, will often recognize the importance of using languages in different settings and activities, as part of a truly bilingual experience. Wouldn’t it be fun to share games in the park or songs in English and Spanish?
You will not only help others to improve learning at school, but will also participate in an enjoyable experience with your child and his or her friends.
GRANDPARENTS, UNCLES, AUNTS… everybody is welcome!
If you are ready to join, all you have to do is send an e-mail to gobilingualsjo@gmail.com, indicating:
1) Contact details (name, surname, telephone numbers)
2) What kind of support you could give: in English or in Spanish, and if in Spanish please specify subjects (lengua, math…)
3) Full name and Age group of your children.
Alternatively, you can fill in this form and drop it in the AMPA mailbox:
	Contact details:

	Name and surname: 

	
	E-mail address:

	
	Telephone number:

	
	Availability (days / hours)



I can provide support in:	English		Spanish – (subject):
I need support in:		English		Spanish – (subject):
Children at school:
	Name
	Age Group (e.g. 1º PRIMARIA, 2º INFANTIL)

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



THANK YOU FOR HELPING US BUILD A TRULY MULTICULTURAL LEARNING EXPERIENCE!
